
FIRST TIME HERE? We would love to meet you! Scan the QR code to introduce 
yourself or stop by the Welcome Desk to say hello! We have a gift bag for you, complete 
with homemade cookies and fruit snacks! We also have free coffee and tea in the café. 
Just turn left when you enter the main doors. It’s around the corner to the left across 
from the baptistry pond.

welcome!
what's happening at lefc

CONNECT WITH US! If you are looking for help taking next steps in 
your faith or involvement at LEFC, or if you have a prayer request to 
share, please don't hesitate to reach out! Scan the QR code or go to 
lefc.net/connectwithus.

LAST WEEK’S GIVING:
$56,367

WEEKLY BUDGET:
$74,000

WEEKLY GIVING

FISCAL YTD GIVING:
$2,764,872

FISCAL YTD BUDGET:
$2,752,500

YEAR-TO-DATE GIVING PROJECT 2:42

GIVING TO DATE: 
$2,129,188

GOAL TO BREAK GROUND: 
$3,000,000

www.LEFC.net / WaysToGive

CHILDREN'S MINISTRY ASSISTANT We are looking to hire a part-time member 
on our Kids' Ministry Team! This brand new role, Children's Ministry Assistant, will 
have a variety of responsibilities including training new Shepherds, working with the 
Welcome Team, and overseeing ministry teams and events. Check our website for a 
complete job description and to apply. Applications must be submitted by March 31!
lefc.net / hiring

CHILD DEDICATION Our next 
child dedication will be held 
during both services on Sunday, 
April 27. If you would like to have 
your child dedicated, please sign 
up online by March 31!

lefc.net /childdedication

HEARTS ALIGNED: AN EVENING 
OF PRAYER FOR PROJECT 2:42  
Join us on Tuesday, March 25, for 
an evening of prayer for Project 
2:42. At this self-guided event, 
you will move at your own pace, 
walking through several prayer 
stations, each with specific prayer 
points to bring before the Lord. 
Drop in anytime between 6 and 
9PM. No RSVP needed!

JOIN OUR CAFE TEAM! We 
are looking for several people 
to join our café team, serving as 
substitutes or for special events. 
To learn more, please contact 
Emma Smith at the address 
below. Thank you!

e.smith@lefc.net

now hiring!

CRISIS RESPONSE TRIP LEFC 
is sending a crisis response 
team to southeast Kentucky 
from June 15 to 20. Prayerfully 
consider being part of this team 
and showing the love of Jesus 
to communities recovering from 
flood devastation. To learn more, 
plan to attend the info session 
on Sunday, April 6, at 12:15PM 
in Room A1. More information 
available on our website.

lefc.net/kentucky

LADIES' CAR CARE DAY will 
be held at LEFC on Saturday, 
April 12. A team of volunteers 
will be on hand to change your 
oil and perform a visual check of 
your vehicle. To sign up for an 
appointment, contact Andy Derr!

andy.derr@gmail.com, 610-597-7580

EASTER WORSHIP CHOIR All 
vocalists are invited to join LEFC's 
choir that will lead worship during 
our three Easter Sunday services 
on April 20! Rehearsals will be 
held on Saturday mornings, April 
12 and 19, from 9 to 11:30AM. 
Sign up at the website below!

lefc.net/worship

WOMEN'S SPRING BRUNCH 
All women (16+) are invited to 
attend our spring brunch on 
Saturday, April 26, at 9AM. In 
addition to a delicious meal and 
a sweet time of fellowship, Janet 
Travis and Jenny Hoover will 
guide us in a conversation about 
repentance - discovering how true 
joy is found not in perfection, but 
in a heart surrendered to God. 
Please sign up online by April 17. 
We have a few opportunities to 
serve at the event as well!

lefc.net/women



M A R C H  1 6 ,  2 0 2 5

419 PIERSON RD, LITITZ, PA 
717.626.5332  |   LEFC.NET

OFFICE@LEFC.NET

sermon 
notes

CONFESS TO ONE ANOTHER 
T O M  D A LY ,  E L D E R


